
PUBLIC WORKS COMMISSION
Tuesday, November 15, 2022

Commission members present: Alders Bartz, Romlein, Ruetten, Wetzel and Comm’r. Thompson
City employees present:
Public Works Director/City Engineer Jaynllen Holloway
Interim Street Superintendent/Office Manager Stacy Winkelman

1. CALL TO ORDER
Chairman Wetzel called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.

2. COMMENTS AND SUGGESTIONS FROM CITIZENS PRESENT
NONE

3. REVIEW AND APPROVE MINUTES
Minutes from October 25, 2022
Motion to approve Ald. Ruetten
2nd Ald. Bartz
Carried by unanimous voice vote

4. BUSINESS
A. Review and approve solid waste contract extension with Waste Management of WI, Inc. Waste Management contacted
Stacy Winkelman about a contract extension. She shared the current and future costs:
48.45 per ton 2022
50.05 per ton 2023
51.72 per ton 2024
53.46 per ton 2025
Prices are locked in for both solid waste (2025) and recycling (2027).
Waste Management has a long-standing relationship with the City of Watertown for disposal of residential garbage,
sweepings and contaminated solids and is the best option for the CIty of Watertown. This will be a three year contract
extension starting January 1, 2023 and ending December 31, 2025. CIty Attorney Chesboro approves of the contract.
Motion to approve Ald. Romlein
2nd Commr. Thompson
Carried by unanimous voice vote

B. Review and discussion of on-call pay for three street division employees on a rotating basis November 15, 2022 - April
15, 2023
Stacy WInkelman took this item to the Finance Committee last week. Said committee approved the item. She then
brought this to Public Works for informational purposes.
While no action was needed the plan was supported by the commission.

5. ADJOURNMENT
Motion to adjourn Ald. Bartz
2nd Ald. Ruetten
Carried by unanimous voice vote
Meeting adjourned at 6:40 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Bob Wetzel
Public Works Commission Chair

Note: These minutes are uncorrected, and any corrections made thereto will be noted in the proceedings at which these
minutes are approved.


